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Kia ora Whānau, 
 
We’ve nearly reached the halfway mark of the term, and there’s a buzz of excitement around 
the school. Here’s what’s been happening and what’s coming up. 
 
Open Evening Tonight 
Our Open Evening is on tonight. This is a wonderful opportunity 
for prospective and current whānau to see the heart of our senior 
school – ‘The Intermediate Years’. We warmly invite you to join us 
at 6 pm to experience the vibrant and supportive environment 
that makes our school unique.  
 
Sports Highlights 
Our sports teams have been showing their mana: 
 
Jan Williams Netball Tournament: Huge congratulations to our Year 
5/6 team for their stellar win yeasterday! And let’s not forget our 
Year 7/8 team, who played with great spirit and achieved an 
impressive second place to Roslyn. We would like to thank Jo 
Amner and the team at Bayleys Feilding for supporting this 
tournament. Also thank you to MSS, LSS, Halcombe, Roslyn and 
Ashhurst Schools. 
 
Upcoming Visit 
We’re excited to welcome students from Lytton Street School this 
Friday. They’ll be visiting to explore our Year 7/8 programme, and 
we’re eager to share the richness of our learning environment 
with them. Last Friday Manchester Street School visited our 
Intermediate Programme with their Year 6 students.  
 
Uniform Reminder 
Just a gentle reminder to ensure all tamariki are in the correct 
uniform and arrive on time. Your support helps us keep our school 
running smoothly and maintains the pride we all have in our 
learning space. 
 
Ngā mihi nui for your ongoing support and engagement with 
our kura. Paora Pomare 



 

Year 7/8 AIMS Basketball: Our team played a tough game against 
Tuhono from Wanganui. The match was a nail-biter, ending with a 
score of 38-42. Well done to Tuhono. 
 
 

 

Student News - congratulations to the following students on their success… 

Bank Account Details for Payments Our bank account details 
for online payments is NSS BOT 03-0626-0643630-000. 
Current Fees:  

Basketball $80 – Intermediate Netball $90 - FSMN $30 – 
Hockey $10 AIMS Games $200 – Intermediate and Senior 
Camp $200 – Please see the office if you have any questions or 
would like to discuss payments.  

  
 

 

Scarlet, Connor and Teegan 
are in the local production of 
Wizard of Oz which opens this 
weekend in Feilding at the 
Civic Centre. There are 2 
shows on Saturday and one 
Sunday. Good luck for the 
weekend shows! 

 

Kia ora my name is Pīata Atutahi, 
I was fortunate to participate in the Manawatū Football Rep trials at the end 
of Term 2. I became a successful candidate at the beginning of the holidays. I 
have been to 2 trainings so far, and I look forward to competing against 
other regions Football Rep teams in the near future.  I'm very appreciative of 
all the people that have help me develop my skills and also thankful to my 
mum for supporting me and taking me to my trainings.  
 

A reminder to please 
return any outstanding 

Sports Uniforms 


